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12 September 2023 

 

Camden Airport upgrades: information for residents 
 

Aeria Management Group (AMG) is undertaking upgrades to the car park and stormwater 
infrastructure at Camden Airport, as well as enhancements to some airside aprons and 
taxiways, to improve safety, accessibility and amenity. 

The works will take place in stages from October 2023 to February/March 2024 and 
include the: 

• Upgrade of the airport’s stormwater system to improve water drainage away from 
operating areas and reduce the incidence and impact of flooding 

• Reconstruction and resurfacing of the airport car park 
• Upgrade of the car park access road 
• Widening of a taxiway to improve safety for turning aircraft 

 
While these works will be in the immediate airport precinct only, you might notice 
additional traffic on Aerodrome Road.  
 
We will also create a new parking spot for a heavy vehicle used to refuel helicopters 
during the bushfire season, to help protect the newly resurfaced airport car park.   
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding while these essential works take place. 
 
For further information, please contact Peter Munro, AMG Senior Communications & 
Stakeholder Engagement Manager, via peter.munro@aeria.co.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Peter Munro. 
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